
PTA Meeting Minutes 
March 9, 2022 

 
Welcome/Announcements: 

• Thank you everyone for being here this evening for our joint PTA meeting 
with SEPTA. Thank you to Ms. Conger for organizing this meeting and to the 
whole SEPTA executive board for being here this evening as well. 

• Welcome to Mr. Grishman and congratulations on your contract renewal! 
We are so fortunate to have you as our district’s superintendent. Thank you 
for all that you do.  

• Welcome to our Board of Education members who are joining us today. 
 
Secretary’s Report: (Stephanie Richman) 
We will sign everyone in who is here tonight.  
 
The upcoming Board of Ed. Meetings are on March 17th at 7:15pm for the budget 
workshop and again on March 31st at 7pm in the MS/HS auditorium and on 
ZOOM.  
 
Our next PTA meeting will be April 6th on ZOOM at 9:30am where we will officially 
announce the PTA executive board officers for the 2022-2023 school year. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: (Emily Wachtel)  

• Reimbursements 
 
Reflections: (Rohini) Winners and flip grid 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Community Service (Anna and Christine): Pet Drive form 3/21-3/25. We are 
collecting new and gently used pet supplies to donate to The Town of Oyster Bay 
Animal Shelter for our furry friends in the front lobby of the school.  
 
Sunshine: (Jessica and Sahba) Donations are being collected for staff on 
MemberHub. Please contribute any amount big or small. We would like to have a 
nice end of the year staff luncheon and need your help to do that.  
 



Membership: (Stephanie and Vanita) Ongoing on MemberHub for $10 per family  
 
Fifth Grade Committee: (Melissa, Sheree, Meredith, Guna):  
 
Ices sales are going well. Our next one is on March 18th. Deadline to order is 3/11 
 
5th grade merchandise up for sale on MemberHub. Please support our fifth 
graders. We will deliver the items you purchase to your child’s classroom. 
 
Auntie Anne’s Pretzel sale is going until March 14th. On March 22 and 23rd your 
child will receive their pretzels when they have lunch in the lunchroom on either 
of those dates.  
 
Fifth Grade Yearbook:  Boosters deadline was March 4 and we are finishing up 
the pages in the yearbook for the end of the month submission of the whole 
book. The fifth graders will need to wear their fifth grade T- shirts on Friday 
March 18th for their grade photos with our photographer. March 25th is the rain 
date.  
 
PTA Luncheon: (Meredith and Guna): Please save the date for Wednesday, May 
18th for the PTA luncheon.  
 
Family Game Night: Tomorrow evening from 5:30-7PM is our make- up family 
game night event at the Syosset Bowling alley. Come join us for bowling, arcade, 
and fun! 
 
 
 
 
 


